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Senator Lines, Sue provided in writing.

Job Guide
Question

In relation to the Job Guide

a. The Department of Education website currently states in relation to the printed Job Guide
- “Job Guide is distributed each year to all Australian schools with Year 10 students”. Is the
printed Job Guide being made available to schools and students in 2015? Or has the
program been cut?

b. Is the website out of date? Or has the decision to cut the Job guide changed?

c. With the move online, has there been any changes in the content and scope of the job
guide?

d. Have any savings been made in the development of the job guide? Or only in relation to
printing costs? How much has been saved in relation to development?

e. Is the online Job guide updated with the same regularity as the print version was?

f. What funding is allocated to the job guide over the forwards?

Answer

The printed Job Guide has been made available to schools and students in 2015.
The website is up-to-date.

There have been no changes to the content and scope.

o o o o

No savings have been made. Development, preparation and publication costs for the Job
Guide for 2015 were as planned in the allocated budget.

o

It has been updated with the same regularity as the print version.

There is no funding for the Job Guide in the forward estimates.



